
ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
 

 
May 23, 2022 
Addendum 1 
Request for Proposal # 22-29-209775 
As-Needed Signal Construction Services 

 
This addendum is being issued to provide information as follows:  

 

 
Clarification that only a single, electronic, response is required. Any hard copy responses or copies will be 
accepted, but are not required. 
 
PROPOSAL NFORMATION, CONDITIONS & INSTRUCTIONS: 
 
“8. Proposal Format 
 
Interested firms shall submit one (1) original proposal and three (3) copies, containing a statement of 
qualifications and a concise narrative that fully addresses each evaluation criteria. Proposals shall have a 
maximum of thirty (30) pages, exclusive of resumes and exhibits...” 

 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this and all addendums in your firm’s Service Bid Form (Form 395-
0129). All other dates, terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Please direct all responses and/or questions concerning this solicitation to Timothy Bates, 
Alaska Railroad Corporation, Contracts, 327 Ship Creek Avenue, Second Floor, Anchorage, AK 
99501, telephone number 907-265-2355, fax number 907-265-2439 or at email address 
BatesT@akrr.com .  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Timothy Bates 
Timothy Bates 
Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 
 


